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Christmas 

Tree decora-

tion  comp. 

27th November 

White Ele-

phant dona-

tions 

30th November 

Christmas 

Jam Jar comp 

4th December 

Christmas 

Fayre 

7th December 

INSET DAY 7th January 

INSET DAY 22nd July 

Dates for your Diary 

Attendance  

w/c 22/10/18 

RL 98.85 

RW 92.50 

1J 94.07 

1B 87.93 

2R 97.93 

2C 89.67 

3BM 93.67 

3R 97.31 

4B 96.55 

4C 92.90 

5JG 95.16 

5G 95.52 

6F 91.43 

6J 91.38 

Whole School  so far 

this term 95.38 

National 96.1 

Mrs Buchanan-Dunne will be 

starting a book reading club next 

week during Thursday lunchtimes. 

The club will meet in the library. 

It will be open to Y5 and Y6 chil-

dren and will give children the 

chance to discuss their favourite 

books; swap books with their 

friends so their friends can enjoy 

them and lots of chances to win 

prizes in various competitions Mrs 

B-D is planning.  

If you would like to be part of the 

reading club please see Mrs Bu-

chanan as soon as possible. Places 

will be limited 

Yesterday Year 3 had a very spe-
cial visitor come and talk us 
about what life was like in the 
war. The visitor was … Miss Row-
ley’s nan! 

Although she wasn’t alive in the 
first World War, she was able to 
talk to us about life during the 
Second World War with evacuees, 
toys in the war (or lack of them), 
air raid shelters, gas masks and 
much, much more! 

Year 3 learnt so many facts and 

asked lots of questions to develop 

their understanding! They then 

wrote down some questions that 

they still had about the war and 

some facts that they had learnt 

for our Remembrance display. 

 

Thank you Miss Rowley’s Nan!      

A visitor for Y3  

Newsletter 

Book reading 

Club  

We hope you had 
a great half term. 



Warwickshire School Health 
& Wellbeing Service and War-
wickshire Young People Sub-
stance Misuse Service has 
launched a new way for par-
ents and carers of school 
aged children to get confi-
dential advice and support 
about child health related 
issues.  ChatHealth is an 
award-winning school nurse 

messaging service and is availa-
ble Monday to Friday from 9am 
to 5pm.  There will be automatic 
bounce-back responses to incom-
ing messages out of 
hours. Answering the text mes-
sage will be a nurse who can as-
sist with any queries about gen-
eral health, child development, 
behaviour, toileting and emo-
tional health and wellbeing is-

sues. The text number 
is 07520 619376. 
The opportunity to discuss 
any health issues relating to 
your child is always available 
and The School Health and 
Wellbeing Service can be 
contacted on 03300 245 
204. 

ChatHealth Parent line   

Y4 SWIMMING 

Class 4C will be swimming next  week. 

School Photo 

The last day for ordering your child's photo is  Friday 9th November. 

Class Drinks Bottles 

Please encourage your children to bring home their class drinks bottles regularly for washing. If they are left uncleaned 
they soon become unhygienic and a place for germs to live. 

Children before 8:30am 

You will have noticed that we have started our building work. There are no lorry movements or deliveries to the site 
between 8:30 and 9:15 however trucks will be moving around the site in the morning outside of these times. Please note 
that it is even more important during the build that no children arrive on the school site before 8:30am as there is no 
supervision for children at this time. 

Samaritan’s Purse Operation Christmas Child 

Please return your shoebox by Wednesday 21st November. 

Thank you to all of you who took 
the time to fill out our parent sur-
vey during last term’s  parents’ 
evening. We had 166 responses. 
The results gave us a very clear 
message regarding your thoughts 
with the vast majority of you hav-
ing similar thoughts and opinions. 
97% of you agree or strongly 
agree that trips and visitors enrich 
our children’s education.  
Over 90% of responses indicated 

that £15-£20 was an acceptable 
amount to pay for a main trip of 
the year. 
Also, the number of smaller addi-
tional trips that you would be hap-
py to pay for was 3 to 5  according 
to the vast majority of you. 
We will be using this really helpful 
data from you to produce a new 
policy to support our teachers 
when planning for enrichment 
opportunities in each year group. 

P A G E  2  C O L E S H I L L  C  O F  E  P R I M A R Y  

Parent Survey results 
Remembrance Service 

This weekend the House Cap-
tains will be accompanying Mr 
Edwards and Mrs Ellis at 
Coleshill Church’s Remem-
brance Service. 

The Children will be laying a 
wreath in honor of those who 
have lost their lives during con-
flicts around the world and in 
particular, on the 100th anni-
versary of its end, those who 
died in the First World War. 


